
ATASCOSA COUNTY JUDGES REPORT 

  
  This week my office hosted the “Mayors’ Meeting.” This is something that the local mayors and I try to 
do on a regular basis. We typically take turns hosting and serve lunch from a local restaurant. Most of 
the time, the city secretaries and administrators will join. 
 
  During these meetings, we share what is going on in each others communities as well as collaborate on 
joint projects and potential projects. My vision for Atascosa County and the communities with it has 
always been that we would work as a team, be cohesive and connected. I think these “Mayors’ 
Meetings” have been instrumental to attain that goal. The mayors and city council members of each of 
our cities are doing a great job and are working to move each of their communities forward wisely, 
utilizing their resources and finances to do so. I truly believe that Atascosa County is moving forward by 
leaps and bounds. And it is my hope that as we each retire from our positions, the future generations of 
county judges and mayors will continue with this concerted meeting to keep the conversation and 
strengthen the community connections. 
 
Thanks for listening. May God bless us all and continue to pray for rain! 


